Submitted to the Canadian Transportation Agency (Form submission)

Subject: Consultation on requests for Conditional Exemptions: Accessible Transportation for Persons with Disabilities Regulations received on July 6, 2023 and on October 23, 2023

[bookmark: _GoBack]Name: Nicole Corrado, Member of public

Date: May 25, 2024

Dear Transport Canada,
I love the design of the new Braille signs! They are sensory friendly in that they are simple designs with plain language that is easy to understand. I am autistic and get very distracted and disoriented at subway stations with all the advertisements and brightly coloured signs. A city at night is even more distracting with all the lights. These signs are short, sweet, and to the point. The only change I would suggest is, in the Agricultural sign, change “these products” to “them”. Animals are not “products”. They are sentient beings. https://otc-cta.gc.ca/sites/default/files/consultations/atpdr/3_cbsa_accessibility_signage_agriculture_sign.docx
Otherwise, I wouldn’t change anything! The signs are very accessible. 
Sincerely,
Nicole Corrado
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